PRIME MINISTER

NHS REVIEW

The next meeting of your NHS Review Group is on Tuesday 7 June. We will let you have papers the weekend before that.

Meantime, I attach four notes you may like to look at this weekend:

Flag A - A note by Richard Wilson on how we now see the schedule of meetings and papers up to the Summer Same Mongar forme. Les - 1 white Malute should wone to He red meeting:

Flag B - A note from Malcolm Rifkind on points to consider during the Review. You will recall that you did not want to involve territorial Ministers in the Review Group in the early stages, but they clearly will need to be brought in at some point. Mr Rifkind's note does not provide particular new insight. But you may want to consider when to bring him and the other territorial Ministers into the Group. Do you want to July - wheel bring them in July, as Richard Wilson suggests, or Medical conditions leave it until after the Summer break?

The could come leave it until after the Summer break?

The could come leave it until after the Summer break?

The could come leave it until after the Summer break?

The could come leave it until after the Summer break?

The could come leave it until after the Summer break?

The could come leave it until after the Summer break?

The could come leave it until after the Summer break?

The could come leave it until after the Summer break?

The could come leave it until after the Summer break?

The could come leave it until after the Summer break?

The could come leave it until after the Summer break?

on the Review. One or two of her ideas fit in with points already emerging, e.g. the need for more work to be done at the General Practitioner level and the importance of tackling consultants' contracts, but she does not add any major new ideas. I attach a disputable, brief reply for your signature.

Flag D - A further paper from Dr Clive Froggatt, one of the participants at the first Chequers Seminar. This follows a request I sent him for further material on his ideas on medical audit and incentives for change in general practice. His central idea is to expand the remit of the Audit Commission to cover the NHS, an

CONFIDENTIAL

- 2 -

interesting idea which perhaps merits further thought. I have circulated his paper to members of the Review Group. Meantime, I attach a brief reply for you to send to Dr Froggatt.

Recc.

PAUL GRAY 27 May 1988

DASALX